
THE NEXT
GLOBAL CLIMATE STRIKE

IS COMING!
Clear your throats and put on your marching shoes because we’re
gonna be loud and everywhere on 15 September 2023! We will be

taking to the streets to demand global climate justice!



The next global climate strike is on 15 September, and the Global
Climate Strike (GCS) team is going to make a collective narrative and
hashtag, together with graphics. If you have suggestions for the narrative
and/or hashtag please leave these suggestions with the GCS team, the
deadline is 9 June. After 9 June a poll will be sent out to vote for a
suggested narrative and hashtag. In the meantime, the GCS team is
looking for volunteers to help create graphics, narrative, translation, and
coordination. To get in touch with the GCS team, send an email to
email@fridaysforfuture.org. Local and national groups around the
world can also customize this global strike and make it personal, for their
situation and specific local or national demand needs. Keep reading the
calendar for more information as it becomes available. In the meantime,
we can rally and get ready for the Global Climate Strike!

✓Put 15 September 2023 in your agenda.
✓Organize your friends, family, neighbors, classmates and

teachers, and even your city’s leaders.
✓Alert people participating in or passing by your strikes.
✓Put up posters/distribute flyers/post on social media.
✓Get permission from your town to hold a demonstration or

walk through town.
✓Register your climate strike on the map.
✓Make the banners and signs.
✓Practice your chants.
✓Take pictures and send in your story of your local global

climate strike to the FFF Calendar after the global climate
strike. (email@fridaysforfuture.org)
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